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MAY 17 @ 6 PM

Louden Nelson Community Center
301 Center Street Room 7
Santa Cruz

Santa Cruz County Women's Commisior

Shea Johnson, Sheriff's Dept; Susan Greene,
aide to Supervisor Leopold; Barbara Rizzieri,
Assistant District Attorney and more

The Women’s Commiission is holding a series of meetings throughout the County
to get the community response to the findings and recommendations in the
Report on the Status of Women and Girls in Santa Cruz County. At this meeting,
we will discuss the findings in the Criminal Justice section of the report

including, recommended actions. For more information call 454-2772 or go to
WWW.SCCWC.0rg
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